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PE100+ Road show in Romania 
 
On 15th and 16th November 2007 the PE100+ Association has realised a road show in Romania to 
promote the adoption of high quality materials in piping networks. 
 
The event took place in the beautiful landscape of Sinaia, the pearl of the Carpathian mountains, and 
saw the participation of more than 60 delegates coming from industry in the plastics pipe market, 
engineers, consultants and official experts. 
 
During two rich technical sessions of 9 papers in total the following topics have been covered: 

– Choice of raw material 
– Project reports 
– Standardisation 
– Connecting technique 
– European funding requests  
 

In order to foster the efforts to create in East Europe a strong association of plastic pipe producer and 
to push for the adoption of quality behaviours in the pipe chain, the event included a presentation from 
TEPPFA General Manager, Richard Mertens about TEPPFA and the development of CE and Quality 
Marks. 
 
A follow-up event is planned for 2009 with even more involvement of the local utility companies. 
 

1) The organising committee: 
2) The Peles Castle in Sinaia 

               
In case of questions, please contact: 
 
Dr. Antonio Belforte 
Marketing Manager PE100+ Association 
Mobile: +32 (0) 45 51 00 46 
E-mail: antonio.belforte@innovene.com 
E-mail: contact@pe100plus.net 
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